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The cougar population has gotten out of control. Too many domestic and farm 

animals have been lost and the cougars are becoming fearless around humans. The 

deer and elk populations are also suffering. We can't sit idly by until humans become 

their target. Kids can't play in their yards or explore the woods like when mine were 

younger. We should be allowing dogs for tracking and hunting these predators. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


